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BY E-MAIL 
 
November 15, 2018 
 
Mark Murray, J.D. 
Manager, Regulatory Projects and Lands Acquisition 
Union Gas Limited 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham ON N7M 5M1 
 
Dear Mr. Murray: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited 

Stratford Reinforcement Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2018-0306 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter issued on 
November 5, 2018, for the Stratford Reinforcement Project application, the OEB has 
completed its preliminary review. The OEB has determined that it will now commence 
the processing of your application. The next steps will be communicated in due course.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Azalyn Manzano, Advisor at 
416-544-5180 or Azalyn.Manzano@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 

 
Rudra Mukherji 
Acting Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
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